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South Eastern Freeway Upgrade 
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Works Update – vegetation removal 

       

 

Works associated with the Heysen Tunnels upgrade works 

are progressing well, with works to install the new fire 

suppression system continuing. 

What’s happening: 

To allow us to finish the drainage structure for the new fire suppression 

system, additional vegetation removals are required in the area.  

No significant or regulated trees will be removed and every effort has 

been made to minimise the impact to vegetation wherever possible. 

How this affects you: 

There will be no impact to road users. 

Access to the truck stop will be maintained.  Please observe traffic 

management signage. 

A vegetation management fact sheet is available on the project website 

at www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen 

These works will not impact the Tour Down Under. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen 

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

 

 When 

Between Monday 15 
January and early 
February, 2024  

Hours of operation 

7am to 5pm Monday to 
Friday 

Where 

Rest stop on the Adelaide 
side of the Heysen 
Tunnels (Adelaide bound) 
on the South Eastern 
Freeway 
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